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A recent hire at CARCD, Heather brings over two 

decades of experience in nonprofit program 

management and leverages her experience as a land 

steward installing pollinator and wildlife habitat on her 

ranch in the Sierra foothills. She was a gubernatorial 

appointee to the Sierra Nevada Conservancy in 2021 

helping the agency expand their work with Indigenous 

and underserved communities. She is an enrolled 

member of the Yaqui tribal community in Southern 

California and most recently worked as a consultant 

doing capacity building work with tribal communities. 


